
 
Request for Traffic Calming Study for Emmanuel Ave 

 
Draft 10-28-21 
 
To: Kim Carpenter, Acting Director & Associate Traffic Engineer,  
Traffic Engineering Depart, Muni 
 
The UACC received another request for a traffic calming study. 
 
Kevin and Tiffani McNeill (907) 980-0156), who live off Emmanuel Avenue, 
said “Emmanuel Ave is a fairly busy street with people speeding down this 
road all the time. The neighborhood was built in the 70’s with no sidewalks 
with many people walking their dogs up and down this road daily. 
Between myself and our neighbors we have 7 children under the age of 10 
that live on this road. It is almost impossible to play in the front yard without 
the chance of a speeding car ripping down the road making us parents 
nervous of the thought what if my child steps on the street. This street also 
serves as a school bus stop for 2 different school buses. One is on 
Emmanuel and the other is Rose and Emmanuel. 
  
Someone in the neighborhood has already put a Kids Playing Sign up but it 
is ignored.  Having a speed bump on this road could solve the issue.” 
 
Kim, could you please consider a traffic calming study for Emmanuel Ave? 
This is similar to the traffic calming study requests UACC sent to Tim Mylan 
on behalf of Chris Terry on 7/15/21 and John Stelzer on August 308/30/21. 
If you need further detail, please call Kevin and Tiffani. I can be reached at 
907-440-8852. 
 
Thanks so much. 
 
all the best, 
 
Paul Stang 
President, UACC 

tel:(907)%20980-0156
tel:(907)%20980-0156

